
The NPC identifies children as important 
stakeholders to be engaged as active citizens. In 
producing the report, the NPC engaged children 
from all nine provinces of South Africa. It gives 
insights from the children about their rights, 
citizenship and the role government and other 
organizations should play to build human capacity 
from childhood in order to give effect to and 
enhance the proposals in the NDP. 

The report also contributes to the wider assessment 
of realising children’s constitutional rights to the 
provision of services, protection from harm and 
participation in decision-making which build the 
responsible citizens we need for a more democratic 
South Africa in the future and make recommenda-
tions to strengthen development planning.  

This report, as well as an analysis and process 
reports are available via:

VIRTUAL 
DIALOGUE

The National Planning  
Commission (NPC) invites  
you to a

with the Western Cape’s 
Commissioner for Children, 
Ms Christina Nomdo, on  
the Children’s NDP Report 
and the Lessons for  
Development Planning. 

24 NOVEMBER 2020
Time: 10:00 until 12:00 | Please ensure 
you RSVP by 23 November 2020 to Lelo 
Ndzimela lelo@hotheadmedia.co.za or  
Dakalo Netswera Dakalo@dpme.gov.za

https://www.nationalplanningcommission.org.za/Publications_Reports 

https://www.nationalplanningcommission.org.za/Publications_Reports

